
 

 

Memorandum 17-A043 

 
 
DATE:  January 31, 2017 
 
TO:  Dennis Beach, City Manager 
 
FROM: Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item – Second Extension License Agreement with  
  Broward Rugby Association, Inc. 
 
 
Please place the attached resolution on the February 14, City Commission Agenda.  
The second extension to the license agreement with the Broward Rugby Association, 
Inc. is to provide voluntary leadership, administration, and coaching services to 
competitive youth rugby programs in the city. The agreement allows Broward Rugby 
Association, Inc. to hold rugby programs at various recreational facilities owned by the 
city.  The extension agreement is for a term of one year (March 1, 2017 – February 28, 
2018).  
  
If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the agreement 
please call me at 954-786-4191. 
 
 
 
 
MB/afh 
 
cc:  Jonathan Nasser, Interim Recreation Manager 
       Cynthia Kitts, Recreation Manager 
 


